
 

Welcome to all of our children and families at the start of our new term. 
Our new children are settling well in both schools, and staff have worked 
hard to make the classrooms exciting for the children. If you are wor-

ried about anything, please come and talk to us. 

Dates for your Diary 
11th October Harvest festivals in 
church (letter to follow) 

Half Term  

Friday 27th October and re-open on 
Tuesday 7th November 

Monday 6th November- Training Day 

Christmas Break 

Break up 22nd December and re-open 

Tuesday 9th January 2024 

Training Day—Mon 8th January 
2024 
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If you have any questions or concerns 
please come and talk to us.  We will     
always do our best to try and help.   

Website 
We are updating our website where we 
will post news and photographs of the 
children at play. Please tell us if you do 
NOT want your children’s photographs 
to be shared. Our website is; 
www.sandbankvalleyfederation.co.uk 
Click to find the information you need. 

October Activities 
We are planning visits in the mini bus for the older children this term,  
You will be informed by your class teacher of those arrangements nearer 
the time. 

Water bottles 
You are welcome to bring a water bot-
tle for your child so they can drink 
throughout the session. Children will 
always be offered drinks at snack time. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Contributions 
We welcome your contribution of £1.50 
per week or a reduced payment of £15 
for the term towards snack. This     
contribution is not just used for snack, 
it is used for cooking ingredients, 
Christmas presents, special treats and 
in some cases, subsidising coach and 
mini bus trips.  


